
CHRISTMAS AT THE
WHEELHOUSE, AND A
GIVING OF THANKS
Here we are at yet another Christmas. We have
been doing this a long time now, and even longer
for those that go back to The Next Hurrah. Yes,
we are all getting old together. But let that be
painfully, fitfully and difficult for the
government, corporate and political forces. And
that battle is not done yet.

We are all for the better for gathering here.
So, to one and all, thank you. It means
everything to us. Seriously. And the Merriest of
Christmases to one and all, no matter what your
faith or following. It is a season for sharing
and love, and we send that to one and all.

With that said, let’s give thanks to one and
all, not only here, but who have come and left.
There are so many friends that have come and,
sadly, departed there is no good way to cover
one and all. There have been so many.

We can only say thanks to one and all. It is one
thing to have a forum to talk to people. It is
yet another where people both listen and
interact positively and brightly better than
what you ever hoped. That has been the hallmark
here from the start. Thank you for that. And, a
Christmas Eve should never go without a mention
and thank you to our early friend and colleague,
Mary, who left us on Christmas Eve 2011. Vaya
con dios Mary Beth Perdue, you are still
remembered and missed.

For all, sincerely, thanks, both for the year
that was, and the time to come. Be well.
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